
SBH Retired Employees’ Association
State Bank of Hyderabad, Beside GYM, Gunfoundry, Hyderabad - 500 01

Tel : 040-27426976, 23387475

Date :  04-09-2015

To,

Sri D.H. Kulkarni

H.No. 7-1101/4, (Upstairs)

State Bank Colony, Nehrugunj,

Gulbarga - 585 102

Reg : Your resolve to Delink from State Bank of Hyderabad

Retired Employees’ Association.

*****

Dear Sir,

The resolution of an emergency meeting dated 27th June 2015 held at Gulbarga,

forwarded to us under the cover of your letter dated 17th July 2015 apparently singed

only by (1) Sri D.H. Kulkarni and (2) N.W. Deshmukh which is purported to have been

attended by Karnataka Members is considered by the Managing Committee in its

meeting dated 2nd September 2015 as devoid of any facts and the allegations are

found to be a fig of your imagination as they are made without putting to strict proof.

So the Managing Committee considered the allegations in the said resolution as

baseless, also denied all of them and further observed that the allegations are invented

and designed by you to appease your urge to delink yourselves from SBHREA to pursue

your own future program.

As your actions are considered by Managing Committee to be detrimental to

the objectives of SBHREA besides being an attempt to cause disharmony amongst the

members with your personal agenda, it is unanimously resolved in the Managing

Committee meeting dt. 2/9/2015 of SBHREA that you have voluntarily vacated in all

manner from SBHREA by your own action to delink from the same SBHREA to chalk

out your own future program.

We thank for your past services to the organisation.

Yours faithfully,

(K.M. SASTRY)

Secretary

To,

Sri N.W. Deshmukh

H.No. 10-3/27, Vithal Nagar,

Gulbarga - 585 103


